
 

June 18, 2019 

Web Announcement 1913 

 
Attention Provider Type 85 (Applied Behavior Analysis) Specialty 314 (Registered 
Behavior Technician (RBT)):   

State Board Registration Deadline  
All Applied Behavior Analysis Registered Behavior Technician (RBT) providers enrolled with Nevada 
Medicaid must be registered with the Nevada State Board of Applied Behavior Analysis by June 30, 
2019.  Any RBT provider who has not submitted their application to the Aging and Disability Services 
Division (ADSD) by June 30, 2019, will have their Nevada Medicaid enrollment terminated by the 
Division of Health Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP) and the provider will need to re-enroll. 

Effective January 1, 2019, all RBT providers are required to register with the Nevada State Board of 
Applied Behavior Analysis in accordance with NRS 437.  The ADSD, in coordination with the Nevada 
State Board, allowed a six-month grace period for the registration. 

For any questions, please contact the Nevada State Board of Applied Behavior Analysis at (775) 687-
4210 or send an email to ABABoard@adsd.nv.gov.  
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